July 15, 1976

Dear Sisters,

Hi! We're writing to tell you that the Wages for Housework
campaign has come to San Francisco. We had our public kick-off when Beth
came here the week-end of July 9. We set up 2 speaking engagements for her
(encolosed 1leaflet), leafletted the area, sent out press releases, and
through 'that arranged 4 radio, 2 television, and one newspaper interview
for Beth. We've enclosed the article from the San Francisco Examiner, the
city's second largest newspaper. The Chranicle, San Francisco's largest
paper, announced her speaking engagements. So, of course, our phones
have been ringing madly, and we now have lots of contacts to follow up.
We're now going to arrange to speak to groups of women (we've already
done a little of that) and set up more media interviews for Beth. We're
also planning an open house for the late summer.

Please add us to the organization's mailing list.

Contact person:

Karen Kubrin

26 Fairmount St.

San Francisco, Ca. 94103

415-824-8249 5

Love, power, and money,

Karen Kubrin
Beth Depew

Miriam Abrams (returning to Oberlin

collective in September)




